Carla Hoekzema

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

fyi

City Council

Wednesday, February 6, 2019 2:09 PM

Paul Cohen; Steve Szafran; Carla Hoekzema
FW: [EXTERNAL] No Iron Bros Rezone

From: Wisner Mathew <mathew.wisner@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 2, 2019 12:40 PM

To: City Council <Council@shorelinewa.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] No Iron Bros Rezone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize

the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi

| live on 1854 NE 170th St, Shoreline, WA 98155. | DO NOT support Iron Bros proposal to rezone this to business. This is a
residential neighborhood where | moved to start a family. Rezone has dangerous implications that opens the door to any
business they wish-- pot shops, condos, etc. That is not OK. It is already weird they are operating their business out of

neighborhood houses and they should move to a more industrial area closer to Aurora where they would likely get more

business anyways. .

Please do not proceed with this rezone, or you will have a very angry household/neighborhood.

Thanks,
Mat

Mathew Wisner

(e} mathew.wisner@gmail.cam

{p) 425-698-3996



